
Coats 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 27 Nov 2023 14:16 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our children have been reminded about being responsible today, one of our new core values. A 

number of children are choosing to go outside without a coat, particularly our older children. 

We want to avoid illness where we can. Our teachers will remind children. Re-enforcing this 

message at home would be greatly appreciated. Some children do not like to get hot. A thin 

waterproof would be perfect. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack 

 


